
The KEN grant
A future of efficient disinfection

We strive to stimulate research, activities and development projects 

focused on infection prevention. Dissemination of knowledge 

regarding infection prevention is very near to our hearts and that’s 

why we support this cause - 25 years running.

The grant amounts to 3.000 EUR (25.000 DKK) and 

is given once a year in mid- march. The grant must 

be used within one year or as agreed. The recipient 

is expected to participate in the ceremony at DSIF.

Applicants are typically nurses, doctors, pharmacists, 

marine engineers, or other healthcare employees 

We encourage anyone with an interest within the 

field of infection prevention to apply for the grant.

The recipient must be willing to present the project 

or to submit a report and be present at the annual 

meeting. Participation in the grant distribution is 

conditional upon the applicant’s acceptance of the 

above-mentioned conditions.

We assess all applications 2-3 weeks after the appli-

cation deadline. The recipiant will be advised prior 

to the ceremony at DSIF.

The application deadline is 15 February 2025.

https://www.dsif.dk


Name

Title and organisation 

Motivation and project description  (Alternatively, add project descriptions, files and documents to the application email)

Total budget  ( EUR or DKK )

Email

Application form
Please fill out the details below

Please send your application to pma@ken.dk - Thank you for applying.
All applications are managed according to our privacy policy


